
Telford & Wrekin Council has received the following planning applications: 

(format: Application number - Site location - Proposal) 

TWC/2017/0910 – 27 High Street, Ironbridge – Conversion of basement to 1no. flat and part of 

ground floor to 1no. self contained bedsit, reconfiguration of first and second floor rooms with 

associated external works (Listed Building Application)(Part-Retrospective) 

TWC/2017/0924 – 10 Longford Park, Longford – Replacement of a single door with a five leaf 

folding doors to rear of the property 

TWC/2017/0926 – Car Park, The Wharfage, Ironbridge – Variation of condition 5 of planning 

permission  TWC/2015/1140 to allow the hire of bicycle 

TWC/2017/0928 – Dale Coppice, Coalbrookdale – Felling of 1no. Birch tree (land to the rear of 

Acorn Cottage, Woodside, Coalbrookdale) 

TWC/2017/0934 – Woodland adjacent The Shakespeare Inn, High Street, Coalport – Removal of 

1no. limb from 1no. Norway Maple tree 

TWC/2017/0935 – Sutton Wood, off Sweyney Drive, Coalport – Crown reduction to 1no. Oak tree 

TWC/2017/0936 – Royal Victoria Hotel, St Marys Street, Newport – Removal of condition 8 on 

TWC/2016/0816 to allow commencement of the construction of the previously approved terraced 

housing to the rear of the hotel  

TWC/2017/0937 – Preenseddy Picnic Site, Coalport Road, Coalport – Felling of 1no. Goat Willow 

tree 

 
This notice was published in the Shropshire Star on 23 November 2017 

Would you like more information on a planning application or wish to submit a comment? 

You can view a planning application in more detail and make a comment online. Copy the 
application reference number (TWC/----/----) and go to the planning online website. 

Written representations need to be made by 21 days (30 days for applications accompanied by 

an Environment Statement) from the date the advertisement was published. 

If a written representation appeal is made to the Secretary of State for a householder or minor 

commercial application no further representations can be made and existing representations will 

be forwarded to them. 

 

https://secure.telford.gov.uk/planning/search-reference.aspx

